
 

 

Chanticleer Estates 

Homeowners Association 

(CEHA) 

Gene Bellisario, St. Tammany Parish Councilman attended our homeowners 
meeting to give us an update on many items that concern our neighborhood.  
Those that attended the meeting got a report on the neighboring property 
development status, as well as many other matters.   
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A3 custom homes using their own sewer system (not ours as they originally 
intended) will be required for development as it stands now.  Landscaping for 
our roundabout at Robert and Brownswitch is being decided.  A new business 
park is being developed behind CVS by the law office.   
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See our website to access all 
minutes, newsletters, forms, 
covenants, and other 
important subdivision 
documents. 

SEND LINDA YOUR NEWS! 

CALL ME WITH YOUR NEWS 
OR PUT A NOTE IN MY 

MAILBOX. 

 
Our covenants are on our 

website and filed: 
St. Tammany Parish Inst # 

1169553 & #1192424 
 

ANIMAL CONTROL PHONE 

NUMBER:  809-0183 

Sheriff Department: 646-4141 

EMERGENCY CALL 911 

 

Welcome to the new 
homeowners who have 
moved in since our last 

meeting. 

  

Our Board will 

remain the same for 

the coming year. 

 

Chanticleer Night Out Against Crime TBA 
Halloween will have our Security Patrolman 
Annual Christmas Party.  TBA 
Everyone is welcome.  Bring a dish to share. 
If you would like to host this year, call Gerry Veth. 

  

Our lake and fountains 
need maintenance and 
clean up.  Please contact the 
Board if you have any 
suggestions. 

  

PLEASE EMAIL Denise Liuzza at 

liuzzadna@gmail.com your current contact 

information so we may contact you and 

send news to you. 

Thank you, Rick Lauterbach for volunteering to be our new 
Webmaster!  Check out our information on the web. 

 
OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS SCHEDULED 

Second Tuesday in the Month - TBA – Due to Mardi Gras 
7 p.m. 388 Robert Blvd. First Pentecostal Church, McKinney Building. 
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